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IE Director (IE-Dir) 
reviews IEAR plans 
and initiates 
Deans/VPs’ new cycle 
goals and objectives 
identified in budget 
proposals.   
July 1 
 

Deans/VPs new cycle 
goals and objectives 
completed and 
forwarded to 
Provost/VPs for 
review.  
July 15 

IE-Dir reviews prior 
year IEAR plans and 
initiates new annual 
cycle for all academic 
and non-academic units 
with notice to Deans/ 
VPs /President.   
August 1 

 

All academic and non-
academic units’ new 
cycle IEAR use of 
results, goals and 
measures completed.   
September 30 

College Assessment 
Coordinators/IE-Dir 
review academic 
program IEAR plans; 
VPs/IE-Dir review 
non-academic unit 
IEAR plans.  
October 1 
 

University Planning 
Committee reviews 
IEAR planning & 
evaluation cycle as 
related to University 
Planning Goals.  
November 1 

Academic program 
and non-academic 
units initiate budgets.   
Submit to Deans/VPs.  
February 15 

Academic deans 
develop college 
budgets and submit to 
Provost.   
March 15 

Units receive 
approved budgets for 
new fiscal year. 
July 1 

College Assessment 
Coordinators review 
IEARS/update 
lists/files, etc. 
June 15 

President submits 
budget to Board of 
Trustees.   
May 15 

Deans/VPs submit 
budget to President.   
April 15 
 
President reviews 
division/college 
goals/IEAR plans. 
April 15 
 

University Planning 
Committee reviews 
IEAR planning & 
evaluation cycle as 
related to University 
Planning Goals.  
April 30 

All academic and non-
academic units submit 
results and use of 
results for previous 
IEAR cycle. 
September 30 


